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STREAMLINING VETERANS SINGLE APPEAL PATHWAY 

 
As National President of the Vietnam Veterans Association of Australia I believe the members of the 
senate that blocked what has been seen by the ex-service community as a progressive step for 
veterans wellbeing have either been misled by vested interests or do not, in fact, support the best 
interests of veterans and serving men and women of the defence forces. 
 
I would call on those members of the senate, and those in the labour party, with any reservations 
regarding the proposed changes to legislation to discuss the merits with those in the ex-service 
community that currently, on a voluntary basis, are serving their fellow veterans and those still 
serving as advocates. 
 
As a practicing advocate I have no doubts in my mind of the benefits to individual servicemen and 
women of the proposed changes and look to a speedy adoption of a single appeal pathway as soon 
as possible  
 
 
Media Contact. Ken Foster - 0413 046 077 
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